



July 25, 2014

Dear Vermont Health Connect Customer:

This invoice was mailed later than normal. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Now that you have your invoice, we encourage you to pay your health insurance bill as soon as possible.

Since this invoice was mailed later than usual, we understand if you need a few extra days to make your payment. Again, we do encourage you to pay your bill as soon as possible.

To make a payment by phone, call our toll-free Payment Hotline at 855-377-7979 from 8am to 8pm Monday-Friday or 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. If you have an online account, you can make your payment at www.VermontHealthConnect.gov.

Thank you,

Vermont Health Connect www.VermontHealthConnect.gov 855-899-9600 (toll-free)

Mail Payment with Invoice Coupon to:

Vermont Health Connect PO Box 1840 Williston, VT 05495-1840